
What we’ve been doing … 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have worked hard this half term to build relationships by bringing families and the school together - the Autumn 
walk, Meet the Teacher, a larger PTFA group, Harvest Mass (fingers crossed for our photo in The West Briton), Bring 
and Share Supper and our Fairtrade tuck shop. Thank you to everyone who has attended or helped in any way, we 
hope you enjoyed the events and feel part of the school community. 
 

Next half term, we develop our links with our local community with our PTFA craft fair, a Christmas card competition 
and a place in the Camborne Christmas lantern parade. Look out for all the Christmassy diary dates over the next few 
weeks! 
 

Have a happy and safe half term holiday and we look forward to seeing all children again on Monday 2nd November. 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Teixeira  
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Multi Skills Sports Festival 
Last week, Y1 and 2 pupils attended a sports 

festival at CSIA. This was a great chance for 

children to try out new sporting activities with 

trained sports leaders. We hope everyone had 

a great time! 

Greek Day! 

 

Year 5 took part in a 
special ôGreek dayõ last 
Tuesday, to support 
their current topic. 
Pupils and staff wore 
Ancient Greek style 
outfits and tried Greek 
foods such as feta 
cheese,  hummus, 
Greek yogurt and 
olives (which received 
some very mixed 
reviews!).  

Pupils Learn to be Playground 
Leaders 

 

Over the past three weeks,  our school has hosted 
some special training for pupils from several local 
schools who want to become ‘Playground 
Leaders’. This gives children the skills and 
knowledge needed to lead other pupils in fun 
playtime sports and activities. Well done to the St 
John’s Pupils who took part in this, and we look 
forward to seeing this training in action! 

Our Harvest Celebrations... 

Our Harvest hall display 
Our foodbank donations 

displayed in  Church 
The Bring and Share 

Supper 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

26th—30th Oct  Half Term: School closed 

Sat 21st Nov Craft Fair 

Friday 27th May Inset Day: No school for pupils 

RE Focus ! 
  

Our current RE topic is Other Faiths 
 

Tɯʍ ˁɯˏɵʍ f˛ʞ ˛ˤʞ f˛ʄˏʞ ˍiˡʽlˉʦ ˁ˓iʟ m˛nˁʑ iʟ Mˉˠʦ 
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Learning about other faiths  is an important part of our RE 
curriculum. This week, we have been focusing in particular 
on Sikhism, and we were delighted to have Daya here 
again to run special workshops about the Sikh faith in 

each of our classes. Daya has been visiting our school for the last 
five years to lead multi faith days, and we would 
like to say a huge thank you to her for leading 
such fun, informative and interactive sessions!  

Harvest Celebrations 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 

Harvest Mass with us last week, and who 

came along to our annual Bring and Share 

Supper in the evening. It was lovely to 

have the chance to catch up with familiar 

faces, and meet new members of our 

school community. We hope you enjoyed 

it too! 

We have been focusing on saints and All Souls 
this month. All Hallows' Eve, or Halloween, 
heralds the month of November, with 
emphasis on the Communion of Saints, 
especially the Church Suffering (the poor 
Souls in Purgatory) and the second coming of 
Christ. As a Catholic school, we recognise the 
importance of exploring the Christian roots of 
the Halloween festivities. 

Please look 
out for a 

letter after 
half term  

about 
ordering 

your child 
an Advent 
Booklet. It 

seems 
early, but 

we need to 
get our 

order to the 
publishers 

in time!  

Bonfire Day Menu  

Thursday 5th 

November 
 

 

 Banger in a Bun with Wedges  
(pork or veggie banger) 

 

        or 
 

Jacket Potato with Various 

Fillings  
(tuna—cheese—baked beans –coleslaw—

salmon and tuna mayo) 
 

       with 
 

Banging Beans & Sweet Corn  

        Salad Bar  

 

       Ice Cream Tub  

 Fresh Fruit  
 

We understand that parking near to school 

for drop-off and collection times can be 
difficult. We ask, however, that parents do 

not attempt to park in the staff carpark or 
playground please. Driving into the playground is 

particularly dangerous at these times, as pupils are 

still outside. The only cars permitted to drive up this 
close to the school are for disabled / wheelchair 

access, and we ask that you please respect this to 
ensure our pupils remain safe. Thank you for your 

cooperation.   

Camborne Library are 
holding a Halloween 
event on 31st October 
between 11.00amñ
12.00pm. Pop along for 
some scary story telling 
and craft activities. 
Tickets £1.00 each. 

New Way of Paying for 

School Lunches Coming 

After Half Term! 
  
We will soon be starting 

‘Parent Pay’ for dinner 

money payments.  Parents 

and carers will pay for 

their child’s school meals 

on-line, so no cash goes to 

school. More details will 

be sent out soon. 

The Catholic Children’s Society has been very lucky to 
secure a charity place in the London Marathon next 
year. You may be aware that charity places in the 
marathon often ask runners to raise £1500 -2000 but 
the CCS are asking for their runner to pledge just £500. 
In anticipation of great interest in the place, it has been 
decided to raffle the place at £5 an entry. To enter the 
raffle go to  http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/
CCSPLondonmara thondraw o r  h t tp : / /

www.ccsplymouth.org.uk  Draw closes 8th Nov. 

 We need empty 
shoeboxes, please 
- any you can 
bring in will be 
gratefully received!  
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 If any parents are free for an 

hour or so on 21st November 

to do face-painting at our 

craft fair, please let us know. 

Thank you! 

http://mail.st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk&u=sarah.giannasi&url=http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fund/CCSPLondonmarathondraw&urlHash=-3.9258823230072616E180
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http://mail.st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk&u=sarah.giannasi&url=http://www.ccsplymouth.org.uk&urlHash=-1.2861701422071553E133
http://mail.st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=st-johns.cornwall.sch.uk&u=sarah.giannasi&url=http://www.ccsplymouth.org.uk&urlHash=-1.2861701422071553E133

